
ERIKSONSS PSYCHOSOCIAL THEORY ESSAY

One of the main among them was, Erik Erikson, possibly the best known of Sigmund Freud's many followers, who have
proposed psychosocial theory.

Erikson is known for challenging Sigmund Freuds theory which is that our personalities are shaped by the age
of five by developing a theory that says humans develop throughout their entire lives. He practiced after
Freud, adopting some and disagreeing with some of his theories. Stage 1- Trust vs. In describing the
underlying principles of each stage, the writer includes an analysis of a character that best represents that
stage. He thought that there always has to be a conflict someone goes through and accomplish that conflict to
go to the next stage. Shame and Doubt, Initiative vs. When I am in this last stage of personal development I
should fell wise and beyond content, if I fail at this stage it will result in me having regrets and I would have
feelings of bitterness and despair. This stage occurs between the ages of eighteen months and three years.
Erikson believes, each person has to pass through a series of eight stages over there entire life cycle. When I
am forty to sixty-five I will be in a young adulthood stage. During this stage, according to Erikson is when a
child develops trust. If positive characteristics are fulfilled then their future will look good. As children move
to the adolescence stage, their cognitive processes develop more effectively and they can think theoretically
and can understand the ideas of others more clearly Woolfolk,  It is a guideline to moving forward with a
treatment and helping an individual lead a normal productive life as much as conceivable. Much like Sigmund
Freud, Erikson believed that personality develops in a series of stages. If a child is not take properly taken care
of during this stage the child will most likely develop mistrust for others, however if a child is properly taken
care of they will develop trust for others and the environment they live in Snowman, McCown  His theories
marked an important shift in thinking on personality; instead of focusing simply on early childhood event, his
psychosocial theory looked at how social influences contribute to personality throughout the entire lifespan.
The effects can be quite horrifying. During this stage hope plays a big factor as a basic strength because being
such a young age the child is unsure what to trust in life. Erikson found out that children experience conflicts
which affect their development.


